


Kansas Association of Counties  
Hires New Executive Director 

 
The Kansas Association of Counties Board of Directors is 
pleased to announce the hiring of Bruce Chladny as the 
organization’s new Executive Director. Mr. Chladny will begin 
his tenure with the Kansas Association of Counties (KAC) on 
August 30, 2019.  He comes to the KAC from K-State Research 
and Extension in Wyandotte County.  
 
“We are excited to have Bruce join our organization,” said Craig 
Cox, KAC President and Riley County Deputy County 
Counselor. “Bruce has over 25 years of experience in working 
with county officials through the K-State Research and Extension program. He brings a 
wealth of experience in organizational leadership, stakeholder collaboration, and grant 
management.” 
 
Under the policy guidance and direction of the KAC Governing Body, the Executive 
Director implements KAC’s mission and manages the organization. The Executive 
Director plans, develops, and directs organizational policies and procedures, programs, 
services, human resources, and finances. 
 
“I am excited to join The Kansas Association of Counties as I feel our association has 
an important role in shaping the future of our great state and is vital to helping influence 
the look and feel of Kansas communities for years to come,” said Chladny. “There are 
several worthwhile issues to address and I am honored to join the talented staff and 
great partner members to achieve these goals and more.”  
 
During his tenure at K-State Research and Extension, he has worked on several 
projects focused on facilitation, team building, and leadership. He has worked with 
governmental entities and non-profit organizations to cooperatively address issues 
affecting the KC Metropolitan area.  
Chladny holds a Master of Science in Agricultural Economics from the University of 
Missouri and a Bachelor of Science in Commercial Horticulture from Purdue University.  
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